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BROADCASTING COMPANY 
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Telephone 2 -2961 

Pomona - California 

November 22, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 

T his will acknowledge and thank you for 

your reception report of station KPM0 on November 7, 1947. Your 
submitted report is absolutely correct for that date. 

The interference on our frequency is 
probably due to the station in Yuba City, California and one up 

in Oregon around Salem. Possibly one of the Mexican stations 
may have caused some of the QRM. Since we have been on the air 
we have had some very nice reception reports nova around the 

country. 

Thanking you again for your interest, 
with the hope we may hear from you sometime in the near future. 

I remain, 

Yours truly, 

'73-4-Pr 
Granville ;'. ich 
Chief Ene ineL r 

Not BIG ... but BIG plans ... BIG attitude ... BIG in the recognition of the opportunity to serve 
ra h0o-; 
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